
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 3/3/25



Ms. Williams 

text

This week we had visitors come 
in to read a book aloud to the 
group and we did a project along 
with the book. We read Pete the 
Cat and We’re all wonders. We 
also did well sitting at our seats 
working on our morning work. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill

This week, we started reading Hank 
Zipzer in class with the rest of the 

school.  We are reading one chapter a 
day and the kids are really loving 

listening to a chapter book!



Mrs. Gorski
In Kindergarten, we have been working really hard on writing 
good sentences.  We are practicing constructing sentences 
that begin with a capital letter, have a space after every word 
and end with some kind of punctuation.  



Mrs. Becker
We played a Making 10 math game!



Mrs. Hughes Learning how to 
“make 10” through 

games make 
learning fun!



Mrs. Yager
This week we enjoyed a Book Break 
live event with one of our favorite 
authors!



Mrs. Beller

We did it!!!
Our class earned 
enough P.A.W. 
tickets for our 
monthly 
celebration!



Ms. Culver
It’s March Math Madness!  The kids are really 
enjoying their timed tests - 50 multiplication 
problems in 5 minutes.  We have really seen a lot 
of improvement.  We’re also embracing our 
vivacious vocabulary lessons with our words of 
the week.   Students are doing a great job using 
them in their writing assignments.

ents. 



Mrs. Suder We took a little break from our 
math workbook to play some 
math games. 
The students had a great time 
learning a bunch of new math 
games and practiced their skills 
in a fun way. 



Mr. O
Working Together! Helping Each Other! Having Some Fun! 



Ms. JohnsonLibrary check out with Ms. Norris was the highlight of 
our week! We love our new books 



Mrs. Houston We had a great start to our new unit in math full of fractions! To 
end the week we did an activity sorting M&Ms into groups, and 
writing them as fractions. It was a delicious day!



Mr. LeMere
We started  March is reading month in full 
swing and the whole school reading Hank 

Zipzer. We continue to enjoy our crafting on 
fridays and witht the weather becoming 

nicer we are all enjoying recess a little 
more. 



Mrs. Gaedcke
We kicked off reading month 

this week with our new 
school-wide read aloud–Hank 

Zipzer: The World’s Greatest 
Underachiever.  We celebrated 
our good choices in the month 
of February with our Paw Point 
Celebration.  Students voted to 
wear pajamas, watch Sonic The 
Hedgehog, and have ice cream!


